

Undy AFC Tournaments 2019

Minis (U6-U11) Saturday 1st and Sunday 2nd June 2019

Competitive (U12-U16) Saturday 8th and Sunday 9th June 2019

NEW GIRLS SECTION TO BE ADDED SOON!!!

Dear Friend in Football

Happy New Year!!

Christmas is over and it's time to get back to the footy. Here at Undy we are now planning our events for this year and after another hugely successful summer of tournaments in 2018, I am pleased to invite you to our events in the summer of 2019 for which we have now received sanction from Gwent FA.

Our mini tournament for Under 6 - Under 11 will take place on Saturday 1st and Sunday 2nd June 2019. Entries can be purchased via our online store at http://www.undyafc.co.uk You can also download an application form for postal entries on our website.

Our competitive tournament for Under 15/16 and Under 13 will take place on Saturday 8th June 2019 with U12 and U14 taking place on Sunday 9th June 2019. You can also enter this tournament online at http://www.undyafc.co.uk or you can download an application form and apply by post.

This season we added a brand new girls section to our junior ranks and we are keen to add a girls section to our tournament. If you are interested in entering a team into our girls tournament please let us know so that we can gauge the level of interest and we will then add new categories accordingly.

When entering online it is compulsory to enter you club name and club affiliation number. Please also ensure that you provide us with your contact name and mobile number. These can be provided either on the form for postal applications, by email, or by adding your information during the Paypal checkout procedure.

This year will also be our first tournament on our new first team pitch which we are massively proud of. There will be a few rules though. Only players, coaches, and tournament officials will be permitted onto the playing area. All spectators must remain behind the barriers or in the stand.

There will once again be our usual array of entertainment and refreshments to keep everyone occupied when you are not watching the football.

Our tournaments are always full so please book your place early.

We very much look forward to seeing you in the summer.

Tournament enquiries should be sent to karl@undyafc.co.uk

